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STAYING SAFE

Though many risky online activities are actually less common than
you might think, it can be difficult for kids to identify which
behaviours are safe, dangerous, or "on the line."  Join us as we share
information that will encourage our kids to make safe, ethical and
knowledge-based decisions online, as well as help them identify
strategies and supports they can use to get help if things do go wrong.

WHERE'S THE LINE?

7:00 - 8:30 pm
With Special Guest, Matthew Johnson,
Director of Education, MediaSmarts

Register at: centreconnexions.org
Questions? 819-557-0615 or info@centreconnexions.org

Scan to
register!
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